

Department of Energy

Richland Operations Office P.O. Box 550 Richland, Washington 99352

03-HAB-0009

JAN 14 2003

Mr. Todd Martin, Chair Hanford Advisory Board 1933 Jadwin Avenue, Suite 135 Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Mr. Martin:

CONSENSUS ADVICE #141: LONG-TERM STEWARDSHIP (LTS) PROGRAM PLAN

Thank you for submitting Hanford Advisory Board advice #141 on the "LTS Program Plan." The U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations Office will provide a specific response to your comments via a Comment Response Document (CRD). The CRD will include a response to input received from all sources during the public comment period, and is planned for release this coming spring. Several policy issues will need to be resolved prior to writing the CRD.

We appreciate your support and interest in LTS transition planning. We intend to publish a finalized first issue of the LTS program description at the same time as the CRD. If you need further information or assistance, please contact Jim Daily on (509) 376-7721.

Sincerely,

W. Wade Lawlard
W. Wade Ballard

Deputy Designated Federal Officer

COM:YS

cc: See page 2

cc: N. Ceto, EPA

M. Crosland, EM-11

T. C. Fitzsimmons, Ecology

M. F. Gearheard, EPA

L. J. Iani, EPA

P. Mabie, EnviroIssues

M. A. Wilson, Ecology

U.S. Senators (WA)

Maria Cantwell

Patty Murray

State Senators (WA)

Pat Hale

Mike Hewitt

U.S. Representative (WA)

Brian Baird

Norm Dicks

Jennifer Dunn

Jay Inslee

- -- ·

Doc Hastings

Rick Larsen

Jim McDermott

George Nethercutt

Adam Smith

State Representatives (WA)

Jerome Delvin

Shirley Hankins

U.S. Senators (OR)

Gordon H. Smith

Ron Wyden

State Senators (OR)

Tony Corcoran

Mae Yih

U.S. Representatives (OR)

Earl Blumenauer

Peter DeFazio

Darlene Hooley

Greg Walden

David Wu